CHORUSES REORGANIZED.

Meeting of Last Year’s and Some New
Members Held.

The male chorus of the college met
Monday afternoon at 1:30 in the
college chapel. Six of last year's
group and three new men were pres-
ent. After the usual practice, Carl
Welceh, ’14, was elected pres‘dent to
succeed H. Clay Dale, ’09, and Marcus
Clemmons, ’12, was elected secretary-
treasurer. Prof. Bixel gave the opin-
ion that there were possibilities for a
much better chorus than last, because
of the association of the old members
and the ability of the new. All of
last year’s group are urged to be pres-
>nt next Monday at 1:30.

The young women’s chorus had a



preliminary meeting at 2:30 last Mon-
Jday.
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